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From:                              
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 05, 2011 3:41 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Altadena Re-Districting
 
To Whom it May Concern,
I am a resident of Altadena and I am opposed of the splitting Altadena to two Supervisionsal Districts. I see no positive outcome
with this. I also want to have Mike Antonovich remain as Supervisor for Altadena because I feel that he is doing a terrifc job for the
community.
 
Sincerely,
Donna Wu
Altadena Resident
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